MILFORD POLICE DEPARTMENT

Thomas J. O’Loughlin
Chief of Police

250 Main Street * Milford, MA 01757 * Tel. (508) 473-1113 * Fax (508) 473-5087*
*chief@milfordpolice.org*

April 4,2018
TO: MILFORD TOWN COUNSEL
MILFORD ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS
RICK VILLANI, TOWN ADMINISTRATOR
FROM: THOMAS J. O’LOUGHLIN, CHIEF OF POLICE

SUBIJECT: RESIDENCES AT STONE RIDGE

I have reviewed the information and plans that were made available to me by Town Counsel
Gerald Moody concerning the Residences at Stone Ridge.

It is my understanding that the developers are proposing to construct three buildings, consisting
of five floors and 272 apartments.

TRAFFIC:
Given the close proximity to the Route 85 and 495 interchange and the numerous studies that
have been conducted with regard to the use of this property for commercial and/or residential

uses, I defer to the traffic engineers study and findings.

POLICE SERVICES:

The development of three buildings, consisting of five floors and 272 apartments, will have an
impact on police services.

Given the height of the buildings or the number of floors, all calls for police services will require
a response of at least two (2) police officers.

If you have a need for additional information, please contact me at (508) 473-1113.

Sincerely yours,

— /

Thomas J. O’Loughlin
Chief of Police



